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Michael L Doten Sr. 
Grand Commander 

 

 

Greetings Sir Knights 

 

Greetings SK’s  

Well summer is well underway and hoping all Sir Knights are enjoying 

the summer days and nights. 

 As I write this (mid-June) the Most Eminent Grand Master of Grand 

Encampment USA has General Oder #12 in effect, which states “ no 

work until at least July 15th” , and at which time the Grand Master will 

update all Grand Commanders on the epidemic status of work or no 

work.  So, fingers crossed, things may be turning around were we may 

be able to return to opening our Commandery’s and allowing us to 

perform the Orders to our potential newest Sir Knights. 

I’ve had, using the ZOOM web site, our first Grand Officers meeting 

which I believed worked out very well, we discussed the responsibilities 

and duties of Grand Division Officers to their assigned Commandery’s 

along with some miner introduction changes to Commandery 

inspections. 

To all Commanders and commandery officers, please contact your 

assigned Division officer with any issues you may, all contact 

information for each Division officer are posted on the Grand 

Commandery Web site, if no response, Email me at  mike@doten.com 

or call me (207) 233-9004. 

Remember Sir Knights that we may not be under General Order #12 of 

the Most Eminent Grand Master of the Grand Encampment so check 

the Grand Commandery web site or call your Division Officer for 

updates. 

Closing Prayer: May all mighty God reach our hearts, and show his 

greatest, Amen.  

     

 

Per order of Attest 
 

Michael L Doten Sr. 
 

 
Thomas A Emery 

No events scheduled for September 
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